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Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,
Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am against the new stadium development at Macquarie point.

The structure is inappropriate for that site. It will dominate the beautiful Hobart city scape and be out of context to the
historic waterfront. It will also dominate the cenataph.

The land should be developed in sympathy to the surrounds.

The area should be developed so locals get benefit 365 days a year not a few days a year.

Locals should also not have to dictated to by interstate entities and political and commercial interests.

There are plenty of alternative places a stadium could be built where the structure would be more appropriate.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.
Yours faithfully,

Angela Nichols





